
 
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  Betty Emerson, NADE Support Staff Chair   
Date:  February 26, 2021   
Subject: NADE Support Staff Mid-Year 2021 Report 
 
 
 
I have currently made contact with all committee members and asked for their feedback 
by email about issues that are unique to NADE Support Staff Members and how their 
agencies are functioning during the pandemic.   
 
We have no activities to report at this time. 
 
Currently, our committee consists of the following members: Cindy Rose, NC; Crystal 
Bach, SD and Hadassah Rachel Azoulay, CO 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to serve and work together, to make a difference in 
NADE. 
 
 
  
Respectfully, 
 
Betty Emerson 
 
Betty Emerson, NC DDS 
Support Staff Committee Chairperson 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


